
 

  

 

Product Notice - COVID-19 

We at Starmark understand the critical role all mortuary workers play during the COVID-19 pandemic.  We 

want you to know that we are working closely with our supply chain and vendors to ensure you will have 

access to the products you need. If your products require extra lead-time, know that we are working to 

replenish these particular products as quickly as possible – and to ship them to you promptly.  

  

Additionally, we have increased production of our products experiencing acute demand such as our 

Safeway Cremation Containers, Ceremonial Rental Caskets and Rental Inserts, Chaise Bed Viewers and 

Inserts, Transporters, Sure~Lock temporary urns, mailers, and cremation rollers. 

  

Safety has always been at the forefront of what we do, below is information on our “Safeway” Cremation 

Container.  With its BIOHAZARD leak resistant liner and wood reinforcement, there is no better cremation 

container in these times. 

 

We appreciate your efforts and will continue to do everything in our power to support your needs. Please 

know that our employees are closely following the guidance from the CDC along with our national and local 

governments.  Our employees and facilities are following all recommended safety protocols. 

  

To speak with a customer service representative, 

please call us at (888)366-7335 

Customer Service Hours: Mon-Fri: 7:30-4:30 EST 

After hours, please email sales@starmarkcp.com  

 

 

 
  

 

http://link.rm0006.net/go/Wq-rW2tryP1AJ04J_y7FPA2/
mailto:sales@starmarkcp.com?subject=Email%20Inquiry&body=I%20would%20like%20to%20talk%20to%20someone%20about%20your%20products.
http://link.rm0006.net/go/Wq-rWxQn9bWMY4zAr7DU5g2/

